
Lakeshore Public Schools is teaming up with the Berrien 
County Health Department to present:   

THE NEW LOOK OF  

NICOTINE ADDICTION: 
Talk with your kids about the dangers of vaping. 

 

Where: Lakeshore High School Auditorium 

When: February 28th @ 7pm  

Topics to be cover: 

 What is Vape? 
 How does it work? 

 Is it safe? 
 How can you tell if your child is vaping? 

 What can you do as a parent? 

 


